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Defending Muḥammad in Modernity
In the spirit of Edward Said's Orientalism, this book graphically
shows how political cartoons-the print medium with the most immediate
impact-dramatically reveal Americans demonizing and demeaning Muslims
and Islam. It also reveals a fundamental misunderstanding of the
Muslim world in general and issues a wake-up call to the American
people.

Global Muslims in the Age of Steam and Print
This book discusses the common principles of morality and ethics
derived from divinely endowed intuitive reason through the creation of
al-fitr' a (nature) and human intellect (al-‘aql). Biomedical topics
are presented and ethical issues related to topics such as genetic
testing, assisted reproduction and organ transplantation are
discussed. Whereas these natural sources are God’s special gifts to
human beings, God’s revelation as given to the prophets is the
supernatural source of divine guidance through which human communities
have been guided at all times through history. The second part of the
book concentrates on the objectives of Islamic religious practice –
the maqa' sid – which include: Preservation of Faith, Preservation of
Life, Preservation of Mind (intellect and reason), Preservation of
Progeny (al-nasl) and Preservation of Property. Lastly, the third part
of the book discusses selected topical issues, including abortion,
assisted reproduction devices, genetics, organ transplantation, brain
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death and end-of-life aspects. For each topic, the current medical
evidence is followed by a detailed discussion of the ethical issues
involved.

The Idea of the Muslim World
'This impressive volume is long overdue. Its starting point is that
historically the West met the challenge of Islamic civilization by
developing its own form of capitalism and Islamic societies need to do
likewise today, and the book provides a comparative analysis of the
growth of modern Islamic institutions, assesses their achievements and
outlines a blueprint for their future structure. the editor is a noted
expert in these topics and, led by his own contributions, the
collection of articles offers a well-organized and fascinating
account.' - Mervyn K. Lewis, University of South Australia, Australia
This unique book brings together some of the finest minds in
comparative economic / financial history and modern Islamic finance to
discuss the rise, the decline and the contemporary efforts to
regenerate Islamic capitalism. the collection features articles on the
contribution of classical Muslim scholars to the history of economic
thought, the institutions that translated these ideas into everyday
life and whether these thoughts and institutions constitute a clash or
a symbiosis of civilizations. the efforts of contemporary Muslim
thinkers to design a modern Islamic economy are also carefully
scrutinized. These collected works are expertly summarised by the
editor in an original introduction and will be welcomed by all those
with an historical or contemporary interest in Islamic studies.

Arguing the Just War in Islam
In the year 1000, the economy of the Middle East was at least as
advanced as that of Europe. But by 1800, the region had fallen
dramatically behind--in living standards, technology, and economic
institutions. In short, the Middle East had failed to modernize
economically as the West surged ahead. What caused this long
divergence? And why does the Middle East remain drastically
underdeveloped compared to the West? In The Long Divergence, one of
the world's leading experts on Islamic economic institutions and the
economy of the Middle East provides a new answer to these long-debated
questions. Timur Kuran argues that what slowed the economic
development of the Middle East was not colonialism or geography, still
less Muslim attitudes or some incompatibility between Islam and
capitalism. Rather, starting around the tenth century, Islamic legal
institutions, which had benefitted the Middle Eastern economy in the
early centuries of Islam, began to act as a drag on development by
slowing or blocking the emergence of central features of modern
economic life--including private capital accumulation, corporations,
large-scale production, and impersonal exchange. By the nineteenth
century, modern economic institutions began to be transplanted to the
Middle East, but its economy has not caught up. And there is no quick
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fix today. Low trust, rampant corruption, and weak civil
societies--all characteristic of the region's economies today and all
legacies of its economic history--will take generations to overcome.
The Long Divergence opens up a frank and honest debate on a crucial
issue that even some of the most ardent secularists in the Muslim
world have hesitated to discuss.

The History of Islamic Political Thought
Since at least the attacks of September 11, 2001, one of the most
pressing political questions of the age has been whether Islam is
hostile to religious freedom. Daniel Philpott examines conditions on
the ground in forty-seven Muslim-majority countries today and offers
an honest, clear-eyed answer to this urgent question. It is not,
however, a simple answer. From a satellite view, the Muslim world
looks unfree. But, Philpott shows, the truth is much more complex.
Some one-fourth of Muslim-majority countries are in fact religiously
free. Of the other countries, about forty percent are governed not by
Islamists but by a hostile secularism imported from the West, while
the other sixty percent are Islamist. The picture that emerges is both
honest and hopeful. Yes, most Muslim-majority countries are lacking in
religious freedom. But, Philpott argues, the Islamic tradition carries
within it "seeds of freedom," and he offers guidance for how to
cultivate those seeds in order to expand religious freedom in the
Muslim world and the world at large. It is an urgent project.
Religious freedom promotes goods like democracy and the advancement of
women that are lacking in the Muslim-majority world and reduces ills
like civil war, terrorism, and violence. Further, religious freedom is
simply a matter of justice--not an exclusively Western value, but
rather a universal right rooted in human nature. Its realization is
critical to the aspirations of religious minorities and dissenters in
Muslim countries, to Muslims living in non-Muslim countries or under
secular dictatorships, and to relations between the West and the
Muslim world. In this thoughtful book, Philpott seeks to establish a
constructive middle ground in a fiery and long-lasting debate over
Islam.

Persecution & Toleration
In the year 1000, the economy of the Middle East was at least as
advanced as that of Europe. But by 1800, the region had fallen
dramatically behind--in living standards, technology, and economic
institutions. In short, the Middle East had failed to modernize
economically as the West surged ahead. What caused this long
divergence? And why does the Middle East remain drastically
underdeveloped compared to the West? In The Long Divergence, one of
the world's leading experts on Islamic economic institutions and the
economy of the Middle East provides a new answer to these long-debated
questions. Timur Kuran argues that what slowed the economic
development of the Middle East was not colonialism or geography, still
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less Muslim attitudes or some incompatibility between Islam and
capitalism. Rather, starting around the tenth century, Islamic legal
institutions, which had benefitted the Middle Eastern economy in the
early centuries of Islam, began to act as a drag on development by
slowing or blocking the emergence of central features of modern
economic life--including private capital accumulation, corporations,
large-scale production, and impersonal exchange. By the nineteenth
century, modern economic institutions began to be transplanted to the
Middle East, but its economy has not caught up. And there is no quick
fix today. Low trust, rampant corruption, and weak civil
societies--all characteristic of the region's economies today and all
legacies of its economic history--will take generations to overcome.
The Long Divergence opens up a frank and honest debate on a crucial
issue that even some of the most ardent secularists in the Muslim
world have hesitated to discuss.

Journeys to the Other Shore
Lauded by major contemporary artists and philosophers, Jacques
Rancière’s work returns politics to its central place in understanding
art. In The Future of the Image,Jacques Rancière develops a
fascinating new concept of the image incontemporary art, showing how
art and politics have always beenintrinsically intertwined. Covering a
range of art movements, filmmakers such as Godard and Bresson,
andthinkers such as Foucault, Deleuze, Adorno, Barthes, Lyotard
andGreenberg, Rancière shows that contemporary theorists of the image
aresuffering from religious tendencies. He argues that there is a
starkpolitical choice in art: it can either reinforce a radical
democracy,or create a new reactionary mysticism. For Rancière there is
never apure art: the aesthetic revolution must always embrace
egalitarianideals.

The Economic System of the Early Islamic Period
In sixteen concise chapters on key topics, this book provides a rich,
authoritative, and up-to-date introduction to Islamic political
thought from the birth of Islam to today, presenting essential
background and context for understanding contemporary politics in the
Islamic world and beyond. Selected from the acclaimed Princeton
Encyclopedia of Islamic Political Thought, and focusing on the
origins, development, and contemporary importance of Islamic political
ideas and related subjects, each chapter offers a sophisticated yet
accessible introduction to its topic. Written by leading specialists
and incorporating the latest scholarship, the alphabetically arranged
chapters cover the topics of authority, the caliphate, fundamentalism,
government, jihad, knowledge, minorities, modernity, Muhammad,
pluralism and tolerance, the Qur'an, revival and reform, shariʿa
(sacred law), traditional political thought, ‘ulama' (religious
scholars), and women. Read separately or together, these chapters
provide an indispensable resource for students, journalists,
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policymakers, and anyone else seeking an informed perspective on the
complex intersection of Islam and politics. The contributors are
Gerhard Bowering, Ayesha S. Chaudhry, Patricia Crone, Roxanne Euben,
Yohanan Friedmann, Paul L. Heck, Roy Jackson, Wadad Kadi, John Kelsay,
Gudrun Krämer, Ebrahim Moosa, Armando Salvatore, Aram A. Shahin, Emad
El-Din Shahin, Devin J. Stewart, SherAli Tareen, and Muhammad Qasim
Zaman. A new afterword discusses the essays in relation to
contemporary political developments.

Feminism in Islam
The contemporary world is increasingly defined by dizzying flows of
people and ideas. But while Western travel is associated with a
pioneering spirit of discovery, the dominant image of Muslim mobility
is the jihadi who travels not to learn but to destroy. Journeys to the
Other Shore challenges these stereotypes by charting the common ways
in which Muslim and Western travelers negotiate the dislocation of
travel to unfamiliar and strange worlds. In Roxanne Euben's
groundbreaking excursion across cultures, geography, history, genre,
and genders, travel signifies not only a physical movement across
lands and cultures, but also an imaginative journey in which wonder
about those who live differently makes it possible to see the world
differently. In the book we meet not only Herodotus but also Ibn
Battuta, the fourteenth-century Moroccan traveler. Tocqueville's
journeys are set against a five-year sojourn in nineteenth-century
Paris by the Egyptian writer and translator Rifa'a Rafi' al-Tahtawi,
and Montesquieu's novel Persian Letters meets with the memoir of an
East African princess, Sayyida Salme. This extraordinary book shows
that curiosity about the unknown, the quest to understand foreign
cultures, critical distance from one's own world, and the desire to
remake the foreign into the familiar are not the monopoly of any
single civilization or epoch. Euben demonstrates that the fluidity of
identities, cultures, and borders associated with our postcolonial,
globalized world has a long history--one shaped not only by Western
power but also by an Islamic ethos of travel in search of knowledge.

The Long Divergence
The doctrine of "Islamic economics" entered debates over the social
role of Islam in the mid-twentieth century. Since then it has pursued
the goal of restructuring economies according to perceived Islamic
teachings. Beyond its most visible practical achievement--the
establishment of Islamic banks meant to avoid interest--it has
promoted Islamic norms of economic behavior and founded redistribution
systems modeled after early Islamic fiscal practices. In this bold and
timely critique, Timur Kuran argues that the doctrine of Islamic
economics is simplistic, incoherent, and largely irrelevant to present
economic challenges. Observing that few Muslims take it seriously, he
also finds that its practical applications have had no discernible
effects on efficiency, growth, or poverty reduction. Why, then, has
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Islamic economics enjoyed any appeal at all? Kuran's answer is that
the real purpose of Islamic economics has not been economic
improvement but cultivation of a distinct Islamic identity to resist
cultural globalization. The Islamic subeconomies that have sprung up
across the Islamic world are commonly viewed as manifestations of
Islamic economics. In reality, Kuran demonstrates, they emerged to
meet the economic aspirations of socially marginalized groups. The
Islamic enterprises that form these subeconomies provide advancement
opportunities to the disadvantaged. By enhancing interpersonal trust,
they also facilitate intragroup transactions. These findings raise the
question of whether there exist links between Islam and economic
performance. Exploring these links in relation to the long-unsettled
question of why the Islamic world became underdeveloped, Kuran
identifies several pertinent social mechanisms, some beneficial to
economic development, others harmful.

Islamic Political Thought
In this groundbreaking study, SherAli Tareen presents the most
comprehensive and theoretically engaged work to date on what is
arguably the most long-running, complex, and contentious dispute in
modern Islam: the Barelvī-Deobandī polemic. The Barelvī and Deobandī
groups are two normative orientations/reform movements with beginnings
in colonial South Asia. Almost two hundred years separate the
beginnings of this polemic from the present. Its specter, however,
continues to haunt the religious sensibilities of postcolonial South
Asian Muslims in profound ways, both in the region and in diaspora
communities around the world. Defending Muḥammad in Modernity
challenges the commonplace tendency to view such moments of intraMuslim contest through the prism of problematic yet powerful liberal
secular binaries like legal/mystical, moderate/extremist, and
reformist/traditionalist. Tareen argues that the Barelvī-Deobandī
polemic was instead animated by what he calls “competing political
theologies” that articulated—during a moment in Indian Muslim history
marked by the loss and crisis of political sovereignty—contrasting
visions of the normative relationship between divine sovereignty,
prophetic charisma, and the practice of everyday life. Based on the
close reading of previously unexplored print and manuscript sources in
Arabic, Persian, and Urdu spanning the late eighteenth and the
entirety of the nineteenth century, this book intervenes in and
integrates the often-disparate fields of religious studies, Islamic
studies, South Asian studies, critical secularism studies, and
political theology.

Private Truths, Public Lies
Kecia Ali delves into the many ways the Prophet’s life story has been
told from the earliest days of Islam to the present, by both Muslims
and non-Muslims. Emphasizing the major transformations since the
nineteenth century, she shows that far from being mutually opposed,
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these various perspectives have become increasingly interdependent.

The Future of the Image
As Cemil Aydin explains in this provocative history, it is a
misconception to think that the world’s 1.5 billion Muslims constitute
a single religio-political entity. How did this mistaken belief arise,
why is it so widespread, and how can its grip be loosened so that a
more fruitful discussion about politics in Muslim societies can begin?

Salafi-Jihadism
In this book, economist Jean-Philippe Platteau addresses the question:
does Islam, the religion of Muslims, bear some responsibility for a
lack of economic development in the countries in which it dominates?
In his nuanced approach, Platteau challenges the widespread view that
the doctrine of Islam is reactionary in the sense that it defends
tradition against modernity and individual freedom. He also questions
the view that fusion between religion and politics is characteristic
of Islam and predisposes it to theocracy. He disagrees with the
substantivist view that Islam is a major obstacle to modern
development because of a merging of religion and the state, or a
fusion between the spiritual and political domains. But he also
identifies how Islam's decentralized organization, in the context of
autocratic regimes, may cause political instability and make reforms
costly.

Religious Freedom in Islam
Margins of the Market
Foreword Acknowledgments 1 The Context: Modern Arab Intellectual
History, Themes, and Questions 2 Turath Resurgent? Arab Islamism and
the Problematic of Tradition 3 Hasan al-Banna and the foundation fo
the Ikhwan: Intellectual Underpinnings 4 Sayyid Qutb: The Pre-Ikhwan
Phase 5 Sayyid Qutb’s Thought between 1952 and 1962: A Prelude to His
Qur’anic Exegesis 6 Qur’anic Contents of Sayyid Qutb’s Thought 7
Toward an Islamic Liberation Theology: Muhammad Husayn Fadlallah and
the Principles of Shi’i Resurgence 8 Islamic Revivalism: The
Contemporary Debate Notes Bibliography Index

Islamophobia
Lavishly illustrated with over 300 pictures, including more than 200
in full color, The Oxford History of Islam offers the most wideranging and authoritative account available of the second largest--and
fastest growing--religion in the world. John L. Esposito, Editor-inChief of the four-volume Oxford Encyclopedia of the Modern Islamic
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World, has gathered together sixteen leading scholars, both Muslim and
non-Muslim, to examine the origins and historical development of
Islam--its faith, community, institutions, sciences, and arts.
Beginning in the pre-Islamic Arab world, the chapters range from the
story of Muhammad and his Companions, to the development of Islamic
religion and culture and the empires that grew from it, to the
influence that Islam has on today's world. The book covers a wide
array of subjects, casting light on topics such as the historical
encounter of Islam and Christianity, the role of Islam in the Mughal
and Ottoman empires, the growth of Islam in Southeast Asia, China, and
Africa, the political, economic, and religious challenges of European
imperialism in the nineteenth and twentieth centuries, and Islamic
communities in the modern Western world. In addition, the book offers
excellent articles on Islamic religion, art and architecture, and
sciences as well as bibliographies. Events in the contemporary world
have led to an explosion of interest and scholarly work on Islam.
Written for the general reader but also appealing to specialists, The
Oxford History of Islam offers the best of that recent scholarship,
presented in a readable style and complemented by a rich variety of
illustrations.

Innovation in Islam
Illuminates and explains the emergence of modern economic development
in Western Europe after the seventeenth century

Intellectual Origins of Islamic Resurgence in the Modern
Arab World
Drawing on diverse intellectual traditions, including those rooted in
economics, psychology, sociology, and political science, Kuran
provides a unified theory of how preference falsification shapes
collective decisions, orients structural change, sustains social
stability, distorts human knowledge, and conceals political
possibilities.

The Lives of Muhammad
Jihad, with its many terrifying associations, is a term widely used
today, though its meaning is poorly grasped. How Islam, with more than
one billion followers, interprets jihad and establishes its precepts
has become a critical issue for both the Muslim and the non-Muslim
world. This book provides a systematic account of how Islam's central
texts interpret jihad, guiding us through the historical precedents
and Qur'anic sources upon which today's claims to doctrinal truth and
legitimate authority are made. Making use of original sources,
religion professor Kelsay delves into the tradition of
shari'a--Islamic jurisprudence and reasoning--and shows how it defines
jihad as the Islamic analogue of the Western "just" war. He traces the
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arguments of thinkers over the centuries who have debated the
legitimacy of war, and demonstrates how contemporary Muslims across
the political spectrum continue this quest for a realistic ethics of
war within the Islamic tradition.--From publisher description.

Islam and Mammon
Islamist thinkers used to debate the doctrine of the caliphate of man,
which holds that God is sovereign but has appointed the multitude of
believers as His vicegerent. Andrew March argues that the doctrine
underpins a democratic vision of popular rule over governments and
clerics. But is this an ideal regime destined to survive only in
theory?

Islamic Law and International Law
While many in the West regard feminism and Islam as a contradiction in
terms, many Muslims in the East have perceived Western feminist forces
in their midst as an assault upon their culture. In this careerspanning collection of influential essays, Margot Badran presents the
feminisms that Muslim women have created, and examines Islamic and
secular feminist ideologies side by side. Borne out of over two
decades of work, this important volume combines essays from a variety
of sources, ranging from those which originated as conference papers
to those published in the popular press. Also including original
material written specifically for this book, "Feminism and Islam"
provides a unique and wide-ranging contribution to the field of Islam
and gender studies.

The Oxford History of Islam
With the incomparable vision and breathtaking detail that brought his
now-classic Mars trilogy to vivid life, bestselling author KIM STANLEY
ROBINSON boldly imagines an alternate history of the last seven
hundred years. In his grandest work yet, the acclaimed storyteller
constructs a world vastly different from the one we know. The Years of
Rice and Salt It is the fourteenth century and one of the most
apocalyptic events in human history is set to occur–the coming of the
Black Death. History teaches us that a third of Europe’s population
was destroyed. But what if? What if the plague killed 99 percent of
the population instead? How would the world have changed? This is a
look at the history that could have been–a history that stretches
across centuries, a history that sees dynasties and nations rise and
crumble, a history that spans horrible famine and magnificent
innovation. These are the years of rice and salt. This is a universe
where the first ship to reach the New World travels across the Pacific
Ocean from China and colonization spreads from west to east. This is a
universe where the Industrial Revolution is triggered by the world’s
greatest scientific minds–in India. This is a universe where Buddhism
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and Islam are the most influential and practiced religions and
Christianity is merely a historical footnote. Through the eyes of
soldiers and kings, explorers and philosophers, slaves and scholars,
Robinson renders an immensely rich tapestry. Rewriting history and
probing the most profound questions as only he can, Robinson shines
his extraordinary light on the place of religion, culture, power, and
even love on such an Earth. From the steppes of Asia to the shores of
the Western Hemisphere, from the age of Akbar to the present and
beyond, here is the stunning story of the creation of a new world.
From the Hardcover edition.

The Princeton Encyclopedia of Islamic Political Thought
The second half of the nineteenth century marks a watershed in human
history. Railroads linked remote hinterlands with cities; overland and
undersea cables connected distant continents. New and accessible print
technologies made the wide dissemination of ideas possible; oceangoing
steamers carried goods to faraway markets and enabled the greatest
long-distance migrations in recorded history. In this volume, leading
scholars of the Islamic world recount the enduring consequences these
technological, economic, social, and cultural revolutions had on
Muslim communities from North Africa to South Asia, the Indian Ocean,
and China. Drawing on a multiplicity of approaches and genres, from
commodity history to biography to social network theory, the essays in
Global Muslims in the Age of Steam and Print offer new and diverse
perspectives on a transnational community in an era of global
transformation.

A Sea of Debt
"Islamic Law and International Law is a comprehensive examination of
differences and similarities between the Islamic legal tradition and
international law, especially in the context of dispute settlement.
Sharia embraces a unique logic and culture of justice--based on
nonconfrontational dispute resolution--as taught by the Quran and the
Prophet Muhammad. This book explains how the creeds of Islamic dispute
resolution shape the Islamic milieu's views of international law. Is
the Islamic legal tradition ab initio incompatible with international
law, and how do states of the Islamic milieu view international
courts, mediation, and arbitration? Islamic law constitutes an
important part of the domestic legal system in many states of the
Islamic milieu--Islamic law states--displacing secular law in state
governance and affecting these states' contemporary international
dealings. The book analyzes constitutional and subconstitutional laws
in Islamic law states. The answer to the "Islamic law-international
law nexus puzzle" lies in the diversity of how secular laws and
religious laws fuse in domestic legal systems across the Islamic
milieu. These states are not Islamic to the same degree or in the same
way. Thus, different international conflict management methods appeal
to different states, depending on each one's domestic legal system.
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The main claim of the book is that in many instances the Islamic legal
tradition points in one direction while Western-based, secularized
international law points in another direction. This conflict is
partially softened by the reality that the Islamic legal tradition
itself has elements fundamentally compatible with modern international
law. Islamic legal tradition, international law, sharia settlement,
peaceful dispute resolution"--

The Years of Rice and Salt
The essays in this volume examine how each group reacted quite
differently to colonial rule, how the Palestine Question and the ArabIsraeli crisis have soured relations, and how the rise of nationalism
has contributed to the growing tensions. With contributors from a wide
variety of scholarly disciplines, this book offers a broad but indepth analysis of the Jewish-Muslim relationship in recent
times.--Publisher description.

The Divergence of Judaism and Islam
No topic has captured the public imagination of late quite so
dramatically as the specter of global jihadism. While much has been
said about the way jihadists behave, their ideology remains poorly
understood. As the Levant has imploded and millenarian radicals claim
to have revived a Caliphate based on the teachings of the Prophet
Mohammed, the need for a nuanced and accurate understanding of
jihadist beliefs has never been greater. Shiraz Maher charts the
intellectual underpinnings of salafi-jihadism from its origins in the
mountains of the Hindu Kush to the jihadist insurgencies of the 1990s
and the 9/11 wars. What emerges is the story of a pragmatic but
resilient warrior doctrine that often struggles - as so many utopian
ideologies do - to consolidate the idealism of theory with the reality
of practice. His ground-breaking introduction to salafi-jihadism
recalibrates our understanding of the ideas underpinning one of the
most destructive political philosophies of our time by assessing
classical works from Islamic antiquity alongside those of contemporary
ideologues. Packed with refreshing and provocative insights, Maher
explains how war and insecurity engendered one of the most significant
socio-religious movements of the modern era.

Handbook on Islam and Economic Life
In this book, Noel D. Johnson and Mark Koyama tackle the question: how
does religious liberty develop?

The Great Breakthrough and Its Cause
øHandbook on Islam and Economic Life is a unique study, one of the
first of its kind to consider Islam within a broader economic sphere.
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Covering a wide breadth of topics and research, it explores how Islam
impinges upon and seeks to shape major aspect

Politics of Piety
The History of Islamic Political Thought offers a full description and
an interpretation of political philosophy from early Islam to the
current age of Fundamentalism (622 AD to 2000 AD). Antony Black takes
the same approach as scholars usually do for the history of Western
political thought, examining the mentality, cultural milieu, and
political background of thinkers and statesmen. He covers the
relationship of politics to religion, law, ethics, philosophy, and
statecraft, as expressed through treatises, occasional writings,
official rhetoric, popular slogans, and other evidence of how people
thought about authority and order.

Islam Instrumentalized
This book provides an economic analysis of the earliest Islamic
society, focusing on the policies of the Messenger of Islam (Sawa) and
his successors during the first four formative decades of Islam. Two
institutions of great importance – the market and the public treasury
(Baitul Mal) – and their roles in the development of the private and
public sectors are particularly emphasized in this study. The first
part of the book is devoted to the economic and cultural dimensions of
life in the Arabian Peninsula during the pre-Islamic period, including
an analysis of trade and financial relationships with the Roman and
Persian economies; the challenges faced by the Messenger’s mission and
the economic policies of the Messenger after the migration to Madinah
are also examined in detail. The author then moves on to a devoted
analysis of the nature and functions of the public treasury, its
revenues and expenditures, as well as financial and fiscal policies.
Also examined is the role of the public sector in maintaining
equilibrium in the financial and real sectors, as well as in promoting
economic growth and employment. Analysis of the institution of the
market, its characteristics, and its functions during the earliest
Islamic period constitutes the third section of the book. The
behaviors of consumers, producers, and investors in an economy without
an interest rate mechanism are also addressed here. The final section
investigates the fundamental objective of Islam for human societies –
that is, justice – within the context of discussions in earlier parts
of the book. The author uses historical economic data, facts, and
evidences that are reported from the period, both prior to and after
the establishment of the Islamic State, to explore the economic
relations, policies, and models that were in practice and applied at
that time.

Islam, Authoritarianism, and Underdevelopment
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Rulers, Religion, and Riches
For centuries following the spread of Islam, the Middle East was far
ahead of Europe. Yet, the modern economy was born in Europe. Why was
it not born in the Middle East? In this book Jared Rubin examines the
role that Islam played in this reversal of fortunes. It argues that
the religion itself is not to blame; the importance of religious
legitimacy in Middle Eastern politics was the primary culprit. Muslim
religious authorities were given an important seat at the political
bargaining table, which they used to block important advancements such
as the printing press and lending at interest. In Europe, however, the
Church played a weaker role in legitimizing rule, especially where
Protestantism spread (indeed, the Reformation was successful due to
the spread of printing, which was blocked in the Middle East). It was
precisely in those Protestant nations, especially England and the
Dutch Republic, where the modern economy was born.

The Long Divergence
In this innovative legal history of economic life in the Western
Indian Ocean, Bishara examines the transformations of Islamic law and
Islamicate commercial practices during the emergence of modern
capitalism in the region. In this time of expanding commercial
activity, a mélange of Arab, Indian, Swahili and Baloch merchants,
planters, jurists, judges, soldiers and seamen forged the frontiers of
a shared world. The interlinked worlds of trade and politics that
these actors created, the shared commercial grammars and institutions
that they developed and the spatial and socio-economic mobilities they
engaged in endured until at least the middle of the twentieth century.
This major study examines the Indian Ocean from Oman to India and East
Africa over an extended period of time, drawing together the histories
of commerce, law and empire in a sophisticated, original and richly
textured history of capitalism in the Islamic world.

Contemporary Bioethics
Analyzes Muslim countries' contemporary problems, particularly
violence, authoritarianism, and underdevelopment, comparing their
historical levels of development with Western Europe.

Religious Talk Online
In the online world, people argue about anything and everything religion is no exception. Stephen Pihlaja investigates how several
prominent social media figures present views about religion in an
environment where their positions are challenged. The analysis shows
how conflict creates a space for users to share, explain, and develop
their opinions and beliefs, by making appeals to both a core audience
of like-minded viewers and a broader audience of viewers who are
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potentially interested in the claims, ambivalent, or openly hostile.
The book argues that in the back-and-forth of these arguments, the
positions that users take in response to the arguments of others have
consequences for how religious talk develops, and potentially for how
people understand and practice their beliefs in the twenty-first
century. Based on original empirical research, it addresses longdebated questions in sociolinguistics and discourse analysis regarding
the role of language in building solidarity, defining identity and
establishing genres and registers of interaction.

The Caliphate of Man
Politics of Piety is a groundbreaking analysis of Islamist cultural
politics through the ethnography of a thriving, grassroots women's
piety movement in the mosques of Cairo, Egypt. Unlike those organized
Islamist activities that seek to seize or transform the state, this is
a moral reform movement whose orthodox practices are commonly viewed
as inconsequential to Egypt's political landscape. Saba Mahmood's
compelling exposition of these practices challenges this assumption by
showing how the ethical and the political are indelibly linked within
the context of such movements. Not only is this book a sensitive
ethnography of a critical but largely ignored dimension of the Islamic
revival, it is also an unflinching critique of the secular-liberal
principles by which some people hold such movements to account. The
book addresses three central questions: How do movements of moral
reform help us rethink the normative liberal account of politics? How
does the adherence of women to the patriarchal norms at the core of
such movements parochialize key assumptions within feminist theory
about freedom, agency, authority, and the human subject? How does a
consideration of debates about embodied religious rituals among
Islamists and their secular critics help us understand the conceptual
relationship between bodily form and political imaginaries? Politics
of Piety is essential reading for anyone interested in issues at the
nexus of ethics and politics, embodiment and gender, and liberalism
and postcolonialism.

Islam and the Challenges of Western Capitalism
"In 2012, the year 1433 of the Muslim calendar, the Islamic population
throughout the world was estimated at approximately a billion and a
half, representing about one-fifth of humanity. In geographical terms,
Islam occupies the center of the world, stretching like a big belt
across the globe from east to west."--P. vii.

Journeys of the Muslim Nation and the Christian Church
“In a clear and historically incisive argument, Kamrava and the other
contributors indicate how the Islamic concept of innovation (Arabic,
bid ‘a) is an essentially contested and adaptive concept. Since the
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time of the Prophet Muhammad, Muslims have vigorously argued about its
meaning and how to apply it. This incisive collection of essays range
far beyond the confines of theology and jurisprudence, integrating
ideological concerns with the exigencies of mundane ones, as well as
crossing the sectarian divide of Sunni and Shia.” —Dale Eickelman,
author of Muslim Politics "The economic and political underdevelopment
of the Islamic world is commonly attributed to conservatism rooted in
Islam. This splendid collection of provocative essays addresses the
issue from several different perspectives and in various contexts.
Collectively, the essays provide a broad introduction to the topic of
innovation in Islam, both through what they teach and what they invite
the reader to pursue." —Timur Kuran, author of The Long Divergence:
How Islamic Law Held Back the Middle East “Muhammad brought new ideas
and practices to the monotheistic tradition, but Muslim scholars
interpreting the Qur’an and ahadith sought to squelch ideas that
smacked of innovation. Such is the conventional wisdom. But Mehran
Kamrava leads a stable of distinguished scholars in demonstrating
persuasively that innovation has never ceased to mark the Islamic
tradition. Indeed, the greatest modern innovators may be those
Islamists who denounce innovation! These powerful essays overwhelm the
conventional wisdom.” —Robert D. Lee, author of Religion and Politics
in the Middle East: Identity, Ideology, Institutions, and Attitudes

The Long Divergence
What is the relationship between trafficking and free trade? Is
trafficking the perfection or the perversion of free trade?
Trafficking occurs thousands of times each day at borders throughout
the world, yet we have come to perceive it as something quite
extraordinary. How did this happen, and what role does trafficking
play in capitalism? To answer these questions, Johan Mathew traces the
hidden networks that operated across the Arabian Sea in the nineteenth
and early twentieth centuries. Following the entangled history of
trafficking and capitalism, he explores how the Arabian Sea reveals
the gaps that haunt political borders and undermine economic models.
Ultimately, he shows how capitalism was forged at the margins of the
free market, where governments intervened, and traffickers turned a
profit.
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